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Please send your letters to: 
Lome Brown, Editor-in-chief, 
The Canadian Folk Music Bulletin 
44 Wentworth Avenue 
Toronto ON M2N1T7 
fax: 416/225-6891 
e-mail: lorbro@home.com 
Letters may be edited. 

Hey! We got no letters this issue. Let's not let 
that happen again. 

Letters to the 
Editor 

Thank you, George! 

I follow in the formidable foosteps 
of our previous co-editor George 
Lyon. For many years he lovingly 
helped put together this Bulletin with 
John Leeder. He solicited articles, 
begging and cajoling people. He wrote 
articles himself, and expressed his 
opinions freely and with conviction. 

A mere thank you does not seem 
enough. 

On behalf of all the readers of the 
Bulletin I wish George well in his free 
time, and hope that he will, at least 
occasionally, grace these pages again. 

Lome Brown 
Not yet a lion, only a whelp ... 
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